
From: Karen Allgeier
To: Clark, Molly
Subject: 3921 Marwood Place 40213
Date: Thursday, January 12, 2023 2:35:17 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe

I am opposed to granting permit for short term rental at this address. This is a quiet dead end street with lots of
children at play. Short term rentals will put safety at risk for all of the children.

Sent from my iPhone
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